
Government responses to public
officers walking out of TWDC meeting

     The Commissioner of Police (CP), as a department head, attended the
meeting of the Tsuen Wan District Council today (January 22) in the hope of
enhancing communication with the District Council as well as strengthening
ties and understanding between the Police and the district.
      
     The Government expresses regret over the unfounded allegations against
the CP and the Police as well as the insulting words by a number of District
Council members at the meeting and in the impromptu motion. As a result of
the situation, members of the Government walked out of the meeting.
      
     The Government urges those District Council members to focus on
livelihood issues and discuss matters rationally. The Government hopes that
it can work with the District Council under the principle of mutual respect
and rational discussion.
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